
 



 

 

 

 

*Palm Sunday program by the youth and lunch following was awesome.  $223.00 was raised for the youth. 
 

*Senior Breakfast for our graduating senior Taionna Farley-Martin is May 4th at 9:30am in Fellowship Hall 
 

*Sweet Dreams Ministry has delivered 82 beds since we started this ministry 
 

*We serve Warren’s Table on May 6th; volunteers are needed contact a committee member if you can help. 
 

*August 10th the Homestead Harmonizers are joining us for the service 
 

*We are looking at some summer projects such as a picnic, ice cream social etc. the Outreach Committee is looking 
for ideas. 
 

*The next stated meeting will be held on May 19th at 6:45pm 

 

    
 Westminster Guild 

 
 

 
 

Due to church activities etc., Westminster Guild will 
not meet in May.  

 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
_________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Ardyth Orwen     3 
 

Sharon Langvardt    9 
 

Bert Wolter   22 
 

Julie Hay   24 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Come and join in the celebration!   
Sr. Breakfast for Taionna Farley-Martin 

May 4, 9:30 a.m. in Fellowship Hall 
 

First Presbyterian will be participating in  
True North Community VBS 
St. John's Lutheran Church 
May 27-29, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Lunch will be served 
Sign up on St. John's Facebook page, or 

a registration form is enclosed. 
 

Last Sunday School May 11. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:   Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; Diane Mayer; and Norma Jean McNamee.  
  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde; Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter):  Jodee 
Bolli (Jesse & Betsy’s sister-in-law); and Erin Blake. 
 

Our sympathy is with Ellen Greenwell and family on the passing of Bruce on Friday, April 25, in Bellevue.  Services  

Are pending at this time. 
 

Our sympathy is also with Frank and Shirley Mitschler on the passing of Shirley’s sister-in-law, Shirlie Brunell, on 
Thursday, April 24, in Beatrice. 
  

Our sympathy is also with Kristin Jurgens and family and friends of Dorothy Rockemann who passed away Saturday, 
April 26.  Her memorial service will be here at First Church on Tuesday, May 27, at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The next Presbyterian Women's meeting 

   will be May 15th with the business meeting 

   at 9:30 am and Bible Study at 10 am. The 

   lesson will be the 9th chapter;  Sustaining 

Creation's Health for All. 
 

Renee Jones has accepted the position to be PW Mod-

erator, beginning in September.   
 

The Bible Study for next year will be; Finding Resili-

ence, Joy and Our Identity in Jesus Christ by Rhashell 

D. Hunter. 
 

The June Birthday Offering Brunch date and time is to 

be determined.  
 

Interim Moderator Julie Hay  

 

 

 

 

First Church will serve Warren’s Table on Tuesday, 

May 6 at 5:00 p.m.  Contact Fran Martin if you are 

available to help. 

 

The family of Taionna Farley-Martin invites you to 

join them on May 11 from 5 to 8 p.m. at the Sertoma 

Cabin at Chautauqua Park to celebrate her high 

school graduation. 



             
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


